Hartlepool Borough Council
Statement of Community Involvement Adoption Statement — 12 September 2019
Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended 2008 and 2012)

The Town and Country Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 2012

Hartlepool Borough Council is committed to working in a clear and transparent way and encourages
people to get involved in the planning process. Our Statement of Community Involvement (SCI) sets
out how we will engage with our communities, businesses and other interested parties so they can
comment on planning matters.

A public consultation on the SCl ran for nine weeks from 18 December 2018 to 22 February 2019.
Representations received from the public consultation were taken into account when the final
version of the document was presented to Council for Adoption. The SCI was adopted at a Full
Council Meeting on Thursday 12" September 2019 and replaces the previous SCl adopted in 2010.

A copy of the SClI, this adoption statement and the Statement of Consultation are available to view at
the following locations:

¢ Council Offices, Victoria Road, Hartlepool, TS24 8AY

e Council’s web site www.hartlepool.gov.uk

Any person aggrieved by the adoption of the Statement of Community Involvement may make an
application to the High Court under section 113 of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004
for permission to apply for a Judicial Review of the decision to adopt the Statement. Any such
application must be made promptly and no later than 3 months after the day on which the
statement was adopted.



